
Geoconferences (WA) Inc. is a non-profit 
association comprises committed volunteers 
dedicated to the promotion of geoscience, in 
particular Precambrian geology, by arranging 
conferences, symposia and other meetings. 
Surplus funds are used to develop the careers 
of young geoscientists and promote the study 
and understanding of Western Australian 
geology by providing travel grants.

Find out more at  
www.geoconferences.org.au/travel-grants  
or use the QR code. 

Want to travel to 
Western Australia for 
research purposes?
JH Lord Travel Grants are available to support your attendance at geological 
conferences and field excursions in Western Australia.

Applications are only available to:

•	postgraduate students and new postdoctoral researchers
•	those presenting the results of their work at a conference held in Western 

Australia.

Grants will typically cover the registration fee and subsidise an economy airfare to 
Western Australia and budget accommodation costs.


